
School Saving Bonus 

 

Dear parents and carers,  

  

Families with a child enrolled in a government school from Prep to Year 12 in 2025 will receive 
the one-off $400 School Saving Bonus.  

The $400 School Saving Bonus provides families with support for education-related costs, such 
as school activities and/or school uniforms and textbooks.  

The School Saving Bonus is not available for full-fee international students, home schooled 
students, TAFE students and students attending kindergarten in 2025.  

  

The School Saving Bonus will be emailed directly to parents and carers in November 2024.  

Please check your junk folder if you cannot locate the email. If you do not receive 
information by 29 November 2024, please contact your school for support. 

 

Using you SSB with Campion for textbooks: 

The SSB can be used at the school-designated supplier for uniforms (PSW, the closest store to 
JMSS is at Mount Waverley) and for textbooks (Campion). It can also be used for camps and 
excursions. 

 

• Information for parents / carers: FAQs and how-to-order flyers 

 

NB: If you would like to take advantage of the SSB for textbook purchases from Campion, please 
do not make your textbook orders before receiving and applying your SSB code to your order. 
Please wait to receive your code and then you will be able to apply it to your purchase either 
online or in store. 

 

Campion has a few ways in which you can make your purchases in-store and online using 
your SSB: 

You may use your SSB to purchase a Campion voucher, parents can download vouchers ($50, 
$100, $200, $300 and $400). 

The vouchers may be used in-store or online for delivery or click and collect. 

• Delivery charges etc… for online orders can be covered by SSB 

https://eicng-hgp.maillist-manage.com.au/click/15507d8a0222003/15507d8a021bec7


In store, you may also use a QR code or your SSB code connected to your SSB for purchase of 
the exact amount at checkout. Please note that this process may take a little longer, especially 
in busy stores. 

For Campion support using the SSB system for Campion purchases- please contact:  

help@campion.com.au 

 

Please note:  

• Stationary is not included as eligible for SSB 
 

• Any SSB funds not used by family by June 2025 for stationary or uniform will revert to 

their school account for camps and excursions. 

• Any book returns by parents by June 30th 2025 - would be in form of Campion voucher 

not an SSB voucher 

 

Addition information can be found at: https://www.vic.gov.au/school-saving-bonus 

 

 

https://www.vic.gov.au/school-saving-bonus

